Olivia Sontag

From: Jack Dyste <1jdyste1@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 4:25 PM

To: PCD; Olivia Sontag; clundgren@bainbridgewa.com
Cc: Kristine Kelleher; Jack Dyste

Attachments: Winslow Hotel.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Ms Sontag,

Please find attached our letter of comments for the new Winslow Hotel project.
Thank you and the City for the opportunity to provide our input.

Sincerely,

Jack Dyste and Kristine Kelleher

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



